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January 28, 2019

Caitlyn Roehmholdt
3109 Dorchester Dr SW,
Tumwater, WA 98512

ID: A00393774

Dear Caitlyn,

Congratulations! It is my pleasure to inform you that your application for financial support through
the MES Thesis Research Fund has been approved. You have been awarded up to $450 toward
research costs for your MES Thesis, tentatively titled: Behavioral Evidence for Future Cognition and
Planning in the Common Raven (Corvus corax).

You will need original receipts and a travel authority (if applicable) to be reimbursed for your
expenses. Andrea Martin or Trudy Rubick in the MES Program can help you with the paperwork.
Please remember that you will not be reimbursed until you produce receipts. If you do not spend the
full amount awarded, you forfeit any unspent funds.

If you have any questions, please reach out to me, or to Andrea Martin at martina@evergreen.edu or
360-867-6225.

Sincerely,
Kevin Francis
MES Program Director

360-867-5831
francisk@evergreen.edu
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